
On Thursday, September 26th, I will be participating in Sherwood Charter 

School Cougar Run Fundraising Event!  

I will have 20 minutes to complete as many laps as possible around the 

Cougar Run course at our school. On average students will be able to 

complete around 20-30 laps. The funds collected will go toward providing 

me and all my school friends the opportunity to have learning come to life 

through exciting school programs. If every student raises $70 we will pass 

our Cougar Run fundraising goal this year! 

Thank you for sponsoring me!  

2024 
COUGAR RUN! 

Scan the QR Code below to make a flat donation today!  

Important: When donating online, be sure to indicate my full name in the notes.  

sherwoodcharterschool.org/cougarrun 

https://sherwoodcharterschool.org/cougarrun

